The special meeting of May 30, 2012 was called to order at 4:00 p.m. at the municipal building. Supervisors Thomas George, Alan Dambach and Dean Davis were present. Also present were William Hummel, Dave Heilman, Marilyn Zona, Doug Rice and Rudy Harkins.

The Supervisors discussed the paving of Petrie Road with Dave Heilman. The cost is estimated at \$63,000. Dean Davis motioned to pave Petrie Road with the money budgeted for paving and using some of the savings in the General Fund, Alan Dambach seconded. TGAYE ADAYE DDAYE

The lone proposal for the Post Office property was from Stan Klimek to lease it for 18 months and to either extend the lease or purchase. The Supervisors would have to rebid to sell in 18 months. Dean Davis motioned to table the proposal and have Mr. George contact Mr. Klimek to get further information on his proposal, Alan Dambach seconded. TGAYE ADAYE DDAYE

The Township is still in need of a Certified Water Operator. Dean Davis motioned to approach Chad Garland to see if he is interested in filling that position and at what cost to the Township, Alan Dambach seconded. TGAYE ADAYE DDAYE

Alan Dambach motioned to adjourn, Dean Davis seconded. TGAYE ADAYE DDAYE